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Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: September 23, 2024 
 
DRUG NAME: Veklury 
 
RECALLING FIRM: Gilead 
 
REASON FOR RECALL: Gilead announced a recall of one lot of Veklury® (remdesivir) injection because it 
may contain a glass particle in the vial. 
 
FDA LINK: https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/gilead-issues-
voluntary-nationwide-recall-one-lot-veklury-remdesivir-injection-100-mgvial-due 
 
OTHER DETAILS: N/A 
 
RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 

Product Description NDC Number Lot Number Expiration Date 

Veklury (remdesivir) 100 mg for 
injection 61958-2901-02 47035CFA 
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